
Y7  Assessment descriptors 

Module: Basic Skills – Cultural Masks 

 Basic  Developing  Intermediate Secure Advanced  Mastery  

Draw 
objects with 
accuracy 

Draw an outline 
including the basic 
shapes 

Draw an outline 
accurately 
considering 
proportion 

Draw an outline 
with symmetry and 
accurate proportion 

Outlines are 
symmetrical, 
carefully observed 
and ALL details are 
included. 

Outlines and 
proportions are 
precise and subtle 
details are added. 

An exceptional 
drawing, 
proportions are 
precise, subtle and 
intricate details are 
added. 
 

Record 
observations 
using tone. 

Limited ability to 
apply neat tonal 
shading in the 
correct direction. 

Some ability to 
apply tonal shading 
neatly.  

A moderate ability 
to neatly apply 
tonal shading with 3 
tonal values 

A consistent ability 
to neatly apply 
tonal shading with a 
variety of tonal 
values. 

A highly developed 
ability to apply tonal 
shading with a variety 
of tonal values and 
gradual blending. 

An exceptional 
ability to apply 
tonal shading with a 
variety of tonal 
values and gradual 
blending and subtle 
details. 
 

Record 
observations 
using 
watercolour 

Limited ability 
neatly paint a mark 
using water colour 

Neatly paint your 
mask with water 
colour 

A moderate ability 
to neatly apply 
watercolour 
illustratively to 
show 3 tones.  

Use watercolour 
illustratively to 
show 3 tones. Add 
colour pencil to 
deepen the darkest 
tones. 

Use watercolour 
accurately to 
illustratively show a 
wide range of tones. 
Add gradual 
transitions of colour 
pencil to depend the 
darkest tones. 
 
 
 

Use watercolour 
accurately to 
illustratively show a 
wide range of 
tones. Add gradual 
transitions of colour 
through paint layers 
and colour pencil.  
Add subtle details 
and patterns.  

Create a 
stencil 

Cut a stencil 
consisting of large 
shapes 

Cut a layered stencil 
consisting of basic 
shapes 

Neatly cut a stencil 
with smooth lines. 

Neatly cut a 
symmetrical, 
detailed stencil with 
smooth lines. 

Accurately cut a 
symmetrical, detailed 
stencil with smooth 
lines. 

Accurately cut a 4 
layered stencil 
including intricate 
details. 

Print with 
stencils 

Print a stencil using 
basic shapes. 

Neatly print your 
stencil using 
different colours. 

Accurately  print 
your stencil using 
different colours to 
illustrate tone 

Accurately  print 
your stencil using 
different colours to 
illustrate tone.  
All layers accurately 
positioned.  

Accurately print your 
stencil using smooth, 
gradual transitions of 
colour tones. 

Accurately print 
your stencil using 
smooth, gradual 
transitions of colour 
tones. 
Precise and subtle 
details are added.  

     .  

 


